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New Mexico Cancer Care Alliance Welcomes New Participants  

 

The New Mexico Cancer Care Alliance, Executive Board of Directors, voted to 
approved Katherine Morris, M.D., and C. Etta Tabe, from the University of New 
Mexico Cancer Center, E. Diane Bowers, M.D. from Lovelace Women’s Hospital, 
Robert Francis, M.D., from Memorial Medical Center-Las Cruces,  Lisa Balduf, 
M.D., Stephanie Fine, M.D., Kevin Hudenko, M.D. and Kimberly A. Vanderveen, 
M.D., from Presbyterian Healthcare Services as participants.   

NMCCA looks forward to working with these new participants and to the 
expertise that they bring to the organization.   
 
New Mexico Cancer Care Alliance, a 501(c)(3) charitable organization, offers New 
Mexico cancer patients and physicians access to the most up-top-date clinical 
research studies in cancer treatment. Our network of the major healthcare 
systems in Northern, Central, and Southern New Mexico and most of the 
community oncology professionals allows cancer patients to receive quality 
healthcare locally while increasing the knowledge of cancer care globally. 

### 

 
 

 


